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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]NO REZONING: Historic Hamlet of Springbrook & 
Queen Street West in Wards 4, 5 and 6

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Amrik Ahluwalia  
Sent: 2022/07/22 11:54 AM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]NO REZONING: Historic Hamlet of Springbrook & Queen Street West in Wards 4, 5 
and 6 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Dear sir, 
 
I strongly oppose changing the zoning of the “Historic Hamlet of Springbrook” & Queen Street West in 
Wards 4, 5 and 6. This area is totally unsuitable for high density high rise development. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amrik Singh Ahluwalia 
MBA, M Eng 



“Historic Hamlet of Springbrook” 
& 

Queen Street West in Wards 4, 5 and 6 
 

July 22, 2019 
 

 

Thank you, Mayor and Councillors for your time. 
 

 HIGH DENSITY in this hamlet makes a mockery of your Development Guidelines  

 HIGH DENSITY will destroy the rural setting of the Springbrook Hamlet  

 HIGH DENSITY will irreversibly harm the ecology  

 HIGH DENSITY will cause traffic congestion not envisaged because the combined effect of 
ALL the developments has not been assessed 

 Consultation process has lacked transparency; checked the box but totally missed the intent 
of the process 

 
You have seen dozens of presentations Opposing HIGH DENSITY / HIGH-RISE Development in 
this area 
 
Several of your constituents have personally told you, before and today that they OPPOSE  
HIGH DENSITY / HIGH-RISE Development in this Hamlet. 
 
Hundreds of your constituents have sent you Petitions OPPOSING HIGH DENSITY / HIGH-RISE 
Development here. 
 
Who are you Accountable to, Mr. Mayor and Councillors? I suggest the residents. They are telling 
you repeatedly and loudly that you should REJECT HIGH DENSITY / HIGH-RISE Development in 
the “Historic Hamlet of Springbrook” and Queen Street West in Wards 4, 5 and 6.  
 
If you don’t listen to the residents, who do you listen to? 
 
Is Integrity, Accountability and Transparency important to you?  
 

Then 
 

 You must Reject HIGH DENSITY / HIGH-RISE Development in the  
“Historic Hamlet of Springbrook” and Queen Street West  

In Wards 4, 5 and 6 TODAY. 
 
 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Amrik Ahluwalia 


